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Hello, I live near a fish farm on the D,entrecasteaux  channel. I’m have noticed a decline in dolphin presence
because the noise drives dolphins away, it’s how the Japanese heard them as the hate noise it disturbs them
greatly. Everywhere else in the world is adopting land based farming as the excess nutrients in the water
promote bacterial and algae and greatly interferes with the natural system. Land based farming is completely
possible and not hard to achieve but the companies won’t take this step unless the government authorities press
the matter. Once government insists upon a change everyone will be happy as the salmon can be farmed
properly and it won’t interfere with the magnificent clean environment that Tasmania is renowned for and what
the tourists come for. Please insist on a change to land based farming for everyone’s interests and don’t let lazy
corporations just lag behind for the sake of unwanted change.
Regards Malcolm Hanson

Sent from my iPhone

GAA/FIN 79

mailto:ascsptyltd@bigpond.com
mailto:finish@parliament.tas.gov.au

